

## MEMORANDUM

TO:

Dr. Ida J. Cook

Department of Sociology and Anthropology

FROM:

Gary E. Whitehouse, Provost

DATE:

May 18, 1998

SUBJECT: Implementation of Plus/Minus Grading

I have reviewed the Faculty Senate's proposal for implementation of plus/minus grading with President Hitt, deans, and provost's staff. Based upon this review and my opinion, I approve implementation.

I want to express my thanks to Dr. Terri Fine for her leadership in this matter. We expect to implement this plan effective with the 1999-2000 catalog year.

## Attachment

c: President John C. Hitt

Deans

Provost's Staff

Dr. Terri Fine

Dr. Tom Huddleston